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LEDC Happening’s 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 Laughlin Water Service 
 Flood Control 
 Laughlin Bridge Construction 

 LEDC Annual Meeting 

 LEDC Scholarships 

 Celebration for Dr. and Mrs. Joe Hardy 



Laughlin Economic Development Corporation June 2023 

 

 2 
 

 

Laughlin Water Service  

LEDC continues to engage 
with the LVVWD on water 
service for Laughlin. Recently 
LVVWD admitted that they 
can no longer service any 
additional growth. They are 
now using Storage constraints 
as the issue. The LEDC has 
communicated with them 
multiple times over the first 
half of 2023, and we are 
updating our laughlinedc.org 
website.  
 
The LEDC has also engaged 
the Nevada Department of 
Environmental Protection for 
their assistance in resolving 
this water service issue. This is 
ongoing and updates will be 
posted on the LEDC website 
as things progress.  
 
The LEDC will continue to 
engage with all parties to move 
this issue forward, provide for 
smart growth opportunities, 
and in time reignite the Casino 
SID project.  
 

LEDC Annual Meeting 

The Annual Meeting was held 
on February 16, 2023. We had 
a great turnout and a 
wonderful evening of 
hospitality by the Laughlin 
Bay Marina. Our guests and 
members enjoyed an Italian 
dinner and live music. Thank 
you again to the Laughlin Bay 
Marina and we hope to see 
many of you at next year’s 
Annual Meeting.  

Laughlin Flood Control 

The Regional Flood Control 
District is working on a 
detention basin and diversion 
dike and other immediate impact 
items for the area of Bruce 
Woodbury and Thomas Edison. 
The March 15 flash flood raised 
the issue of this due to the 
impact on the roads and 
businesses at the end of Bruce 
Woodbury.  

Laughlin Bridge 
Construction 

The Laughlin Bridge 
construction continues. Project 
is just a bit behind schedule. The 
LEDC monitors this 
construction for the benefit of 
the community. 
 
The Southland Wet Utility 
design has yet to be addressed 
by the County. This study was 
first requested by the Laughlin 
Town Advisory Board in 
November 2017 with a 
resolution passed by the board. 
The LEDC raised the issue in 
October 2019.  
 
We hope that with some new 
County Staff management that 
this request will be acted upon. 
Without it, the Southland 
properties along the new bridge 
connector road will have no plan 
for future development.  

LEDC Celebrates  

Dr. and Mrs. Joe Hardy 

The LEDC is attending the 
Boulder City Hospital Heart of 
the Community Gala in June to 
participate in honoring 
Boulder City Mayor, Joe Hardy, 
MD & Jill Hardy, MLIS, 
Director, Boulder City Family 
History Center. With their 
combined respect for the 
residents of Nevada, and their 
dedication to our community, 
we recognize and applaud their 
achievements in public service. 
The Laughlin Township has 
benefited greatly from the fond 
stewardship of Dr Hardy as our 
State Senator. He is a friend of 
the Township and we celebrate 
his great career and his public 
service. 
  

Avi Kwa Ame Spirit 
Mountain National 

Monument 
The monument was formally 
designated on March 21, 2023. 
This has already started to 
impact Laughlin as the Bridge 
Canyon Wash diversion system 
design and construction will be 
impacted. The project cost may 
escalate significantly as it is 
partly within the Monument 
area.  

LEDC Scholarships 

The LEDC awarded four $1000 
scholarships to Laughlin High 
School students this year. Luisa 
Chapa, Tessa Bedell, Madelyn 
Lock, and Terie Santos were the 
recipients. 
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Thank you to our Patrons / Enhanced Members! 
 

       Laughlin Bay Marina

                        

                                SPBP Holdings  
 

                                          


